
Village of Lougheed 

NEWSLETTER                  July/2018                  

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Mailing Address: 

                                   Box 5 

LOUGHEED, AB  T0B 2V0 

Tel: 780-386-3970 

Fax: 780-386-2136 

PW/ After Hrs: 780-888-7027 

      EMAIL ADDRESS 

   Info@Lougheed.ca 

HOURS OF OPERATION: 

TUESDAY– THURSDAY 

9:00AM— 4:00 PM 

WEBSITE 

www.villageoflougheed.com 

 

Join our Facebook Group: 

Village of Lougheed 

 

UPCOMING COUNCIL 

MEETING DATES: 

July 19, 2018 

August 16, 2018 

September  20,  2018 

Commencing at 7:00 PM  

 In Council Chambers 

 

ST. ANDREWS UNITED CHURCH  

SERVICE HOURS  9:30 AM 

 

 

 

The Campground in Lougheed  is OPEN! 

The BALL DIAMONDS are in full swing! 

Special Thanks to Dan McCray @BEDEVIL 

TRUCKING for  helping out with  the fire pits.                       

MUCH APPRECIATED!  

 

That young lady that you see all over the VILLAGE OF 

LOUGHEED!  Her name is  Manette, watch out for her- 

PLEASE!  She is on the mower, watering flowers, doing clean-

ups and many other odds and ends.   Tell her HI when you see 

her.  

Due to undesirable products  being  introduced into our lagoon system and 

upsetting our chemical process, please do not flush the  following into the 

sanitary system. 

(1)    Cooking Grease/Food (vegetables) 

(2) Baby Wipes/Wet Wipes/Cleaning Pads 

(3) Dental Floss 

(4) Q-tips/Cotton Balls 

(5) Diapers 

(6) Feminine Products 

(7) Pills 

(8) Paper Towels/Tissues 

(9) Cigarette Butts 

Recycling    

Congratulations Village of 

Lougheed! 

We now have the same 

amount of bins as Daysland! 

Filling up in less than 2 weeks 

but do not get emptied  for 3 

weeks.  Please make sure that 

what you put in the bin is   

RECYCABLE…. 

BLUE—CARDBOARD 

GREEN—COMPOST 

YELLOW—RECYCLE 

Council wishes to remind all drivers that in accordance with the    Traffic Safety Act of          

Alberta,  unless otherwise posted that 50km/hr is the maximum speed limit for roads lo-

cated within an urban area.  Playground and school zones are 30 km/hr. Concerns have 

been  brought to council about the number of vehicles travelling at high rates of speed with-

in the village.  For SAFETY of our pedestrians,  especially  the children, please abide by the 

speed limits and slow down.  

Summer is here,  to keep our streets visibility and accident free, a reminder to all   

residents that By-Law 755-15 FOR THE PURPOSE OF REGULATING AND               

CONTROLLING MOTOR VEHICLE TRAFFIC WITHIN THE VILLAGE OF LOUGHEED  

states: 

Sec. 9.5 No person shall park any manner of trailer on a street, lane or alley unless the   trailer is 

attached to a vehicle by which it may be properly drawn, and when so attached the trailer shall 

be part of the vehicle and subject to any regulations pertaining to the  vehicle. 

and 

No person shall place or leave an extension  cord across any sidewalk or boulevard for the pur-

pose of operating a vehicle block heater, or for any other purpose.  (such as  plugging in a trailer) 

 

 



July 2018 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

CANADA DAY 

2 3 4 5 6 

BINGO 

7 

8 

 

9 

LIONS MEETING 

SENIORS  

MEETING 

10 11 12 13 

BINGO 

4 

15 16 

AG MEETING 

7:30 

17 

LEGION 

18 

IRON CREEK 

MUSEUM 

7:30 

19 20 

BINGO 

21 

22 

 

23 

SENIORS 

POTLUCK  

SUPPER 

24 25 

 

26 27 

BINGO 

28 

 

29 30 

 

31     

Lougheed Senior Center–  5006 -  50th  Street Box 306  Lougheed, AB  T0B 2V0 

Info– Aileen Drozdowski—780-386-2426/Rita Palmer  780-386-3869  Diane Short  780-386-2400 

 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

LOUGHEED AGRICULTURAL SOCIETY—95TH ANNUAL FAIR    SATURDAY—AUGUST 11, 2018                       

SEE 

YOU 

THERE! 

Horse Show Entries can be mailed to: 

Lori Skori  rskori@mcsnet.ca 

Box 86, Kinsella,  AB T0B 2N0   Ph– 780-385-0443 

Bench Exhibits Entries can be mailed to: 

Lougheed Fair Society, Attn: Lorna Bovencamp 

Box 305, Lougheed, AB T0B 2V0  Ph– 780-386-2212 

Sincere  appreciation is expressed by the Lougheed Agricultural Society for the whole hearted support  accorded us by the 

donors and sponsors in the Prize List.  We extend a special thanks to those individuals who have volunteered time and effort  

to help organize this year’s fair, and to the hundreds of patrons who attend the Annual Fair. 

 


